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Debra Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 

 Re: THE VANGUARD GROUP, INC. Request for Limited Exemption from 

Approval Requirements of RSA § 374:33; Docket No. DE-20-124 

 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

 

 By this letter, I inform the Commission and the parties to this proceeding that I hereby 

withdraw as counsel to Petitioners in this proceeding. Bill Harwood, co-counsel for Petitioners, 

will continue to represent Petitioners in this proceeding.   

       

 

Sincerely,  

          
       Nora Healy 

 

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 
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